
I have received and read the St. Michaelôs Primary School newsletter of  20.10.17 
 
Signed ______________________   Name of child _____________________  Class_______ 
 
If you return this slip to the office your child could win a prize in the prize draw on Friday! 

St Michaelôs C of E Primary 
School Newsletter      Friday 20th October 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It was great to see so many of you at the Fancy Dress Disco last week and a big óthank youô to all the fantastic  
parents who helped out on the night, we couldnôt run these lovely events without you so your efforts are very much  
appreciated! :-) 
As usual best wishes for the week ahead and look forward to seeing you back at school 
on Monday 30th October.  Ms Dyson    Head of school 

Please remember if you have any queries or questions do make an appointment to come and 
speak to a member of staff.  We are always very happy to meet you.   
Donôt let a little worry become a big one!!  :-) 


